
INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 
NORTH TEXAS 
MUNICIPAL WATER 
DISTRICT 
 
Annual Contract for Standard Electrical  
Inspections, Maintenance and Repair 
 
Sealed bids addressed to the attention of 
Mr. Chris Metz, Maintenance Manager of 
the North Texas Municipal Water 
District, Wylie, Texas will be received at 
the Offices of the Executive Director, 505 
E. Brown Street, Wylie, Texas 75098 
until 2:00 p.m., local time, on Friday, 
March 16, 2018.  The Documents will be 
opened and read aloud at 2:30 p.m. at the 
Technical Services Building located at 
810 N. Hwy 78, Bldg.G Wylie, Texas 
75098. Bid documents may be obtained 
on the NTMWD Website, by contacting 
Chris Metz by email at 
cmetz@ntmwd.com or by phone at (469)-
626-4501. 
 
NORTH TEXAS MUNICIPAL 
WATER DISTRICT 
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